
RIVERSIDE CHASE HOMEOWNER’S ASSOCIATION 
BOARD MEETING 
January 21st, 2017 

  
ATTENDING:  Steven Jackson, Rey Rementeria, Josh Edwards, Trish McGrath  
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:30 a.m. 
The minutes from the annual meeting on November 12th, 2016 were approved. 
 
Rey presented the Treasurer’s Report.  
 In December accounts where moved to a new bank. 
 
Reviewed residents’ concerns submitted to board 
 
Board talked about creating newsletter in March & September.   March  
newsletter to contain information about furniture not getting picked up by trash 
company. 
 
Annual yard sale will be May20th, 2017 
 
 Josh to follow up with landscaper about storage yard weed treatment 
 
 
Next board meeting will be February 18th, 8:30am at The Stomping Grounds  
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:15 a.m.     
 
Board Members: 
Josh Edwards   President       Expires November 2018 
Trish McGrath   Vice President    Expires November 2017 
Reinaldo Rementeria Treasury  Expires November 2017 
Steven Jackson    Secretary  Expires November 2019 
Jim Honaker     Member at Large Expires November 2019  


